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Product Safety Week
#ReactToRecalls 
21st -25th October 2019

Overview and content list
The Association of Manufacturers of Domestic Appliances (AMDEA) is supporting International Product Safety Week (21-25 October) and their #ReactToRecalls campaign which is co-ordinated by the Office for Product Safety and Standards (OPSS). AMDEA also works closely with OPSS throughout the year to urge consumers to register their appliances as a matter of home safety.
In support of this week, Register my Appliance has created a toolkit to help disseminate the #ReactToRecalls message on social media channels.
Register my Appliance has issued Safety Matters for Appliance Owners, which makes clear how people can best prepare ahead of any possible recall.
The toolkit includes:
· Overview
· Safety Matter for Appliance Owners (PDF)
· Suggested tweets (Word)
· Social media images (Twitter, Facebook, Instagram)
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